Swilland and Witnesham Village Show 2023

The Village Show was held again in Witnesham vllage hall last July.

Sadly the entries in all classes were down this year. We thank those who did enter

the show.

On the day we had lots of visitors to see the show and enjoy tea and cake provided
by the WI. There was plenty of opportunity to catch up with people you hadn’t seen
for a long time as well as viewing the entries.

There is a lot of preparation behind the scenes from the beginning of the year to
present the show,

As a committee we were disappointed with the entry level and concluded that
entering the Village Show is no longer of interest to the residents of the villages.

Thus as s a result we have made the difficult decision to not run the show in 2024.

We would be prepared to run another show in the future if we felt there was sufficient
support for the show and more volunteers to help us run it.

If you have any comments please contact Liz Farrow, Rosemary Nicol. Pat Stanley
or Anne Camp.

Thank you for the support you have given in the past.

Anne Camp



